
Believe to Achieve 
    ______________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                     Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH                                     
Headteacher 

 

 

Harbury Road Carshalton Surrey SM5 4LA 

Telephone 020 8643 4428 
office@barrowhedges.com 

A member of Cirrus Primary Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 

09642581 Registered office address: Wallington Primary Academy, Mollison Drive, Wallington, SM6 9NJ 

 

 

23rd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception and Key Stage 1 Easter Hat Parade – Thursday 31st March 

Our Reception and KS1 Easter Hat Parade will be held on Thursday 31st March. We invite you to 

attend from 2.30pm. The children will then come out to parade around the playground at 

approximately 2.45pm. Key Stage 2 children will also get the chance the watch the parade. There 

will also be a Charity Cake sale for Ukraine, ran by Year 6, on the top playground once the parade 

is finished. A letter with more information on this will follow.  

We would like all children (Reception, Y1 and Y2) to make a hat at home. The hat can be as simple 

or as elaborate as you like but should incorporate some elements of spring or Easter (eggs, rabbits, 

new life etc.). Please send the hats in with your children either on Wednesday 30th or Thursday 

31st March ready for the parade.  

The Radcliffe Gardens’ gate will be opened at 2.30pm, we ask that at 2.45pm you stand around 

the edge of the infant playground to enable the children to walk round. 

 

We hope you enjoy making the hats with the children and look forward to seeing the parade 

(weather dependent!) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The EYFS and KS1 Team 
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